
 

 

 

The St. John’s Chapter of The Financial Management 
Institute Presents: 
 

Budget 2023 

 

On Thursday May 25, 2023, join Michelle Jewer, Deputy Minister of the 

Department of Finance, the Government of Newfoundland and Labrador, for her 

presentation, Budget 2023.  

 

  

Ms. Jewer has held the role of Comptroller General, the Secretary to the Treasury 

Board (Acting) with the Treasury Board Secretariat and was appointed as Deputy 

Minister of the Department of Finance in September of 2021. Ms. Jewer holds a 

Bachelor of Commerce (Co-operative) from Memorial University and is a 

Chartered Professional Accountant. 

The outline for this session includes (Newfoundland Standard Time): 

9:00 – 9:10      Introductions - FMI  

9:10 – 10:10 Presentation by Michelle Jewer 

10:10 – 10:30 Questions and Answers 

 

The registration deadline for this event is Monday, May 22, 2023.  The session is 

free and attendance will include 2022 – 2023 membership in the Financial 

Management Institute. A link will be provided with your registration 

confirmation. 

 

This session qualifies for 1.5 professional development hours.     
 

For more information, please contact: FMIStJohns@fmi.ca. 
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Michelle will discuss the various 

measures, investments, initiatives and 

projections communicated in Budget 

2023, and how they collectively inform 

government’s plan to return to surplus 

and fiscal sustainability. 

Michelle Jewer joined the Government 

of Newfoundland and Labrador in 2000 

at the Office of the Auditor General. 

Since that time, she has held several 

financial leadership positions in 

Government across various departments 

including the Department of Education, 

the Department of Health and 

Community Services, Department of 

Finance and Treasury Board Secretariat. 
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